
 
February 18, 2022 

 
NOTICE OF HEARING 

PETITION TO ALTER SCHOOL DISTRICT BOUNDARIES 
 

February 21, 2022, 6:30 pm 
District Office Conference Room 

 
NOTICE is hereby given pursuant to Chapter 117, Wisc. Stats., that the Altoona Board 
of Education will hold a public hearing on the petition of the City of Altoona to detach 
property from the Fall Creek School District and attach it to the School District of 
Altoona. Rick Risler has been designated to serve as chairperson of the hearing. This 
hearing will be held at 6:30 p.m. on February 21, 2022 in the District Board Room, 
1903 Bartlett Ave, Altoona, Wisconsin, in conjunction with the Regular Meeting of 
the school board. 
 
Lisa Boss 
Board Secretary 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Students are prepared academically and socially for personal success in life and are 
respectful, contributing members of the local and global communities. 


